
CORRIGENDUM 

 

 Please refer to the “Synopsis of the recommendations of the 
Screening Committee for appointment of Director in 03 National 
Institutes of the Department” published on the website of the 
Department on 06.09.2024.  

(https://cdnbbsr.s3waas.gov.in/s3e58aea67b01fa747687f038dfde066f6/uploads/2024/09/20240906626697425.pdf) .  

 

Representations, if any, may please be submitted by 19.09.2024 
through any of the following mode: 

 Online Mode 

1.  VINEET.SINGHAL17@GOV.IN 

2.  NI-DEPWD@GOV.IN 

 Offline Mode 

Shri Vineet Singhal, Director, Department of Empowerment 
of Persons with Disabilities (Divyangjan) at his official 
address i.e. Room No. 5, B-2 Wing, 5th Floor, Pt. Deendayal 
Antyodaya Bhawan, CGO Complex,  Lodhi Road, New 
Delhi-110003. 

***** 

 


